
 

11/24/19  
 
Dear Brothers, Sisters, Partners and Friends, 

I write to give report of the 2019 mission in Africa and also to inform you of some exciting changes in the ministry. 

2019 Mission Report: 
Our influence and impact continue to increase both in Ethiopia and Kenya. In all we brought 5 Leadership 
Training events: 

1. Addis Ababa, Ethiopia. 10, 2nd year students (pastors and movement leaders) participated in 2 day 
teaching: “The Church That Jesus is Building.” 

a. Life and ministry changing testimonies resulted. 
2. Adama (formerly Nazareth) Ethiopia. 30 plus, 1st year students (college students, planters, pastors, 

various church ministry leaders from various denominations) engaged the 2 day training: “The Master’s 
Plan.” 

a. Many more life and ministry changing testimonies resulted. 
3. Adama (formerly Nazareth) Ethiopia. 10-15, 3rd year students (various leaders) partook in and 

contributed to the 2 day training: “Living the Life.” 
a. Testimonies were God honoring, speaking again of life and ministry altering results and many 

filled with heart-felt emotions. 
4. Addis Ababa, Ethiopia. 18-20, 2nd year students (various levels of leaders) actively joined and shared in 

the 2 day training: “The Church That Jesus is Building.” 
a. Director of Theology for Emmanuel United Church of Ethiopia stated he would revise his 

doctrines of “church” and “salvation” as a result of the training. This will impact the entire 
E.U.C.E. movement throughout the whole country. 

5. Nairobi, Kenya.  50 plus enthusiastic learners ranging from Bible Study teachers, pastors, movement 
leaders to a Dr. of Psychology contributed to and grew through a 3 day training entitled: “Interpreting 
the Scriptures Accurately.”  

a. Testimonies included statements like “powerful, Spirit-led and again, life and ministry changing!” 
 

In 2020 we plan to repeat 4 trainings in 3-4 different venues in Ethiopia. For Nairobi, we will increase to 2, 3 
day trainings.  In each country we plan to cycle students through 6 trainings which will result in them receiving 
a certificate of completion.  
 
Exciting Changes: 
Our ministry in Africa which was formerly a sub-mission of Crossway Christian Church of Saco, Maine; is 
currently in the process of becoming a legally registered 501c3 non-profit organization known as The Master’s 
Mission International.  
 
Please visit and follow us at our newly formed web site and/or Facebook page: 
www.themastersmissioninternational.org and bookmark it a.s.a.p.  
 
We will be revising our newsletter mailing list to include: only those who sign-up on the web site and/or 
Facebook page to continue and/or begin receiving it.  Or, those who simply reply to this email, “Please 
continue newsletters.”  Hard copies will continue to go out to our partners who are not on the web.  
 
Though we are just in the beginning stages, in the near future these sites will contain: training notes, 
suggested resources, pictures, videos, messages, periodic updates, online donations and more.   
 
I praise and thank God for His amazing grace and saving power at work in me, you, our loved ones and many 

lives around the globe. I praise and thank God for calling me and partners like you to be used by Him as His 

instruments to encourage, empower, support and release leaders into His great disciple making movement which 

began when Jesus was with us and continues through Jesus within us. I praise God and thank you for partnering 

with Jesus in His Miraculous Global Disciple Making Movement.  

http://www.themastersmissioninternational.org/


 

Thank you for your continued prayer and/or financial support of and partnership in “The Master’s Mission 

International.” As you know, without the support of people like yourself, such work would not be possible.  

It’s always a great encouragement to hear from you who are partnering with me in prayer. Also, if you desire to 

give your financial support, checks may be sent and made payable to The Master’s Mission International, PO 

Box 363, Saco, Maine 04072: Attention Treasurer.  

I thank God and pray His constant blessing upon you all for your faithful and continued partnership, support 
and encouragement in ministry.  
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Rev. Paul L. Parker 
A.K.A. Pastor “Chico” 
Org: The Master’s Mission International 
Email: pastorchicop@gmail.com 
Web:  www.themastersmissioninternational.org  
Ph.: 1-207-592-5911 
 

 

mailto:pastorchicop@gmail.com
http://www.themastersmissioninternational.org/

